
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
May 17, 2017 

11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “SBA’s 7(a) Loan Program: A 
Detailed Review.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, May 17, 
2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
As a way to review the program’s ability to help creditworthy small businesses obtain capital, 
this hearing will offer Members of the Committee the opportunity to hear from SBA officials 
directly involved in administering the program. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, May 15, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Rob Yavor, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


